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Dear Parents, 

 

It's hard to believe that we have come to the end of another academic year! We have had a fun-filled time at SIS 

Ciputra; International days, talent shows, football festivals, the end of year graduation, STEM weeks, Literacy 

week, School Wide Learner Goal awareness week, Semester assessments, Coffee mornings, OBV and 2 sets of 

semester assessment! All while still completing our school work and achieving top results! 
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Graduation 
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I would like to wish all our families who are traveling over the holidays a safe trip and for those who are staying 

in Vietnam, I hope you have a wonderfully restful summer break. To our students who are graduating and 

moving schools I would like to wish you all the best and good fortune in your future endeavors. For those who 

will remain with us at SIS Ciputra I look forward to the 2024/2025 school year and will see you all on the 5th 

of August! 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Michael Ogden  

 

 
 

 

 


